Numeracy                    Week beginning 8th June 2020

Last week we only had three home/schooling days and I know I sent five lessons. It would be good if you did all those lessons before this week’s work as they follow on.
For Numeracy we are continuing to follow the White Rose PowerPoint lessons. Once again, if you don’t have time to do all the questions, please work through the PowerPoints, these are the main part of the lesson. Watch them as many times as you like so that you really understand them. We have worked on multiplication  and odd and even numbers already in school so I know you will enjoy them and it will really help to reinforce your skills.
 This week please could you work through the next set of lessons. 
The link is on our class page on the website, just press the link. You are now not able to print off the numeracy tasks so I have printed them and enclosed then in the packs.
 It’s White Rose Maths Home Learning, Summer Term Week 5 (w/c 1st June) 
The first lesson is called “The 10 times table”
Just some things to know and remember!
· Keep practising saying aloud the 2 and 5 times table.
· Keep practising saying aloud the 10 times table.
· When you are very confident ask your grown up to test you.
· When you are super sure ask your grown up to mix them up.

     Enjoy your work this week, Year Two and try your very best.
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